PROPOSED ROAD CLOSURE [

Port Hedland

HUDSON WAY AND
NORTH CIRCULAR ROAD
Land Administration Act 1997

Pursuant to Section 58 of the Land Administration Act 1997,
notice & hereby given that the Town proposes to
permanently close a portion of Hudson Way and North
Circular Road reserve.

An electronic copy of the map identifying land affected by
the proposed road closure can be accessed via the Town of
Port Hedland website at: :

hitps.//www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/planning-
building-and-environment/planning/
public-consultation.aspx

Any queries can be directed to Development Services on
9158 9300, Submissions can be lodged in writing to
Regulatory Services, Town of Port Hedland, PO Box 41,
Port Hedland WA 6721 or via email:
eplanning@porthedlandwa.govau  Submissions must be
lodged on or before 15 January 2024,

Carl Askew
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




